
***PUBLIC NOTICE*** 

STATELINE MASS TRANSIT DISTRICT 

CHANGE OF MEETING 

 

TO ALL CONCERNED: 

Please be advised that the Stateline Mass Transit District annual and 

regular board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 13, 2024 

at 9:30a.m. at the Stateline Mass Transit Administrative Office, 11722 

Main Street, Roscoe, IL 61073 has been CANCELED.  The next regular 

board meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, November 20, 2024 

at 9:30a.m. at the same place.   There will be no meeting on November 

13, 2024. 

Should you have any questions or need assistance in attending this 

meeting, please contact the SMTD office at 779-771-6778.   


